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LIVE PERFORMANCES THIS MONTH: 
September 7th - Teacher-led Painting Class at 2:00pm 

September 14th - Adam S. (pianist) at 1:15pm 

September 19th - Rachel H. (singer) at 10:30am 

September 24th - Brianna B. (worship) at 2:00pm 

September 26th - Blake J. (guitarist) at 2:30pm 

Staff Directory: 

MAIN OFFICE: (503)-375-9732 

Heather Golden—Executive Director 

HeatherG@cascadeliving.com 

Nora Ezquivel—Business Office Manager 

NoraE@cascadeliving.com 

Sarah Bergeron—Resident Services Director 

SarahB@cascadeliving.com 

Marissa Fuentes—Wellness Director 

MarissaF@casaccadeliving.com 

Paisley Larsen—Life Enrichment/Activities Director 

PaisleyL@cascadeliving.com 

Nick Warney—Plant Operations Director 

NickW@cascadeliving.com 

Terry Woods—Dining Services Director 

TerryW@cascadeliving.com 

Alexandra Sims—Community Relations Director 

AlexandraS@cascadeliving.com 

Welcome to September friends and family of 
Meadow Creek Village residents! Summer is 
coming to an end mid-month, but our residents 
have thoroughly enjoyed the sunshine and hot 
weather. Last month we had a beach picnic at 
Depoe Bay, fed ducks at Pringle Park, and even 
visited the Brother’s Car Collection. This month, 
we look forward to new musicians performing at 
the facility such as Blake Johnston, who sounds 
just like a young Johnny Cash. We also will be 
welcoming pianist Adam Stephenson who plays 
oldies but goodies. If you are a creative person 
who enjoys painting, we invite you to join our 
Paint ‘n’ Sip Event on the 11th from 6pm to 
7:30pm. Everyone is welcome! We are also       
having another painting class on the 7th from 
2pm to 3pm. So many great opportunities to let 
your imagination shine. We celebrate our      
housekeeper, Christina, this month with a staff 
and resident spirit week! Please see calendar for 
themes. As summer turns into fall this month, 
we will start preparing for the upcoming         
holidays. If you or a loved one are interested in 
volunteer opportunities, please reach out to Life 
Enrichment Director, Paisley Larsen, for details.  

BIRTHDAYS IN THE MONTH               
OF SEPTEMBER: 

Staff: 

No Staff Birthdays 

Residents: 

Betty A.— 5th 

Loring B.— 15th 

Ellen R.— 23rd 

Phil S.— 25th 

Follow us on Facebook! Look 
for the red logo for the most 
updated page. 

SHOUT OUT! 
Thank you to Pat’s family for donating       
tomatoes and squash to our garden! 

Thank you to residents who helped prep for 
the beach picnic! 

Thank you to those who donated recipes! 

Thank you to those who baked with Paisley! 



“Fun in the Sun” Happy Hour Feeding Ducks at Pringle Park 

Brother’s Car Museum Fogarty Beach Picnic 


